Colman Infant School
Colman Road
Norwich NR4 7AW

Colman Junior School
South Park Avenue
Norwich NR4 7AU

Mrs Julie Sandford
Headteacher

20™ July 2020

Dear Parents/Carers
Residential Trip to Brancaster

We have been advised by the Department of Education that due to the current Covidi9 restrictions
we need to change the dates of the Year 6 Brancaster trip. Therefore, the date of this trip has been
moved to Monday 15™ March to Friday 19" March 2021.

The trip won't be any more expensive, it may work out slightly cheaper (we are just finalising all coach
details) and we will send you a revised payment schedule when we return in September.

Should you have any queries in the meantime, please contact the School Office at
office@colmanfederation.org.uk

With best wishes

Julie Sandford
Executive Headteacher
The Colman Federation
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